I just have a several comments to submit associated with removing of the EIP interfaces for Dynamic ratings and voltage profiles. I have summarized the associated Protocol sections below.

I believe that the ERCOT protocols still requires ERCOT to posts Dynamic Line ratings. There are several sections of the Protocols that require this to happen. EIP 4.3.16, 4.3.41, 4.3.42

Section 3.10.8 (3) Requires ERCOT to post for each Operating Hour the current Dynamic Rating adjusted for temperature. 

Section 3.10.8 (4)  Requires ERCOT to post Dynamic Rating for Each Model along with the associated ambient temperature used in calculating the ratings used in the model.

Section 3.10.8.4 (3) Requires ERCOT to post semi-annually the list of all transmission elements that are dynamically rated and the additional elements that ERCOT has requested to be dynamically rated.

Section 6.5.7.1.7 (1) Requires the posting of Dynamic Rating in a format that can be directly uploaded.

Section 6.5.7.1.7 (2) Requires monthly posting of dynamic ratings for each transmission element specifying the average change in Normal Ratings during that month,

If the dynamic ratings is still be made available to the MPs in a manner that still meets all protocol requirements then I would be okay with removing the EIP interface. But the second to the last Protocol section that I list above, that specifies that the data be in a format that can be directly uploaded might still require an EIP interface. 

I agree that ERCOT is no longer required to provide Voltage Schedules, but there is an obligation for Voltage Profiles. EIP 4.3.17

Section 3.15 (1) ERCOT will post all voltage profiles.

Section 3.15.1 (2) ERCOT shall communicate to the QSEs and TSPs the desired voltage at the point of generation interconnection by providing Voltage Profiles.

I believe this is very clear.
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